MAMBRO MARTIN, Gayle

- BT S
——
From: MAMBRO MARTIN, Gayle
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 3.51 PM
To:
Subject: RE: Info Request
Attachments: Catanzaro Steven.pdf

Good Afternoon

Per our conversation, please see that attached Employers’ Certification of Retirement and Final Wages form as
requested. | have redacted confidential information pursuant to the Access to Public Records Act.

Thank you.

Gayle C. Mambro-Martin, Esq.

Legal Counsel/Policy Analyst/Working State Social Security Administrator
Employees’ Retirement System of Rhode Island

50 Service Avenue, 27¢ Floor

Warwick, Rl 02886

Phone: 401-462-7616

Fax: 401-462-7691

Email: gmambro@ersri.org

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail, and any attachment to it, contains privileged and confidential information intended
only for the use of the individual(s} or entity named on the e-mail. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
reading it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately return it to the sender and
delete it from your system. Thank you.

From:

Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 2:00 PM
To: MAMBRO MARTIN, Gayle
Subject: Info Request

Gayle,

The Mayor left a message for you to contact him. If possible, give me a call first, my cell is 996 1020 and 1'l}
explain.

As part of an ongoing investigation, we need the 3 highest salary years that were used to calculate the pension
amount for Steven Catanzaro in 2006.

Also, as a general question, was the formula back then the highest 3 years? or last 3 years? Finance has found a
large discrepancy in salary for 2001, that may have caused this pension to be calculated too high and they want
to correct it.

TY



Chief of Department
North Providence Fire Department

1951 Mineral Spring Avenue
North Providence, RI 02904

STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY

The information contained in this elecironic message and any attachments to this message are intended for
the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. if you are not the
intended recipient, please notifty the North Providence Fire Department, Chief of Department at 401-231-8505;
and, destroy all copies of this message as well as any documents which may be attached.





